
Adam H. Lorch


From: Adam H. Lorch


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:40 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Tropical Storm Gabrielle


It looks like this storm is going to hit Alabama!


Also, it’s time for you to resign your position.


Sincerely,


Adam Lorch



	Tropical Storm Gabrielle

